
 

 

Praise Awards 

 
 Children who gained badges and     

certificates in Praise assembly 

deserve our  special  congratulations:  

 

             W/C 5th June2023 

 

Key Stage One  

RR Foxes         Millie  

RT Hedgehogs         Scarlett 

1/2B Squirrels            Freya 

1/2D Moles                 Alfie 

2W Badgers                Thomas  

              

Key Stage Two 

3/4B Elder          Lexi 

3/4R Oak                     Joe 

4D Chestnut          Scarlett 

5E Beech                 Jessica 

5/6H Holly                    Ellis 

6RB Rowan                  Ronnie 

 

Well done to you all ! 
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Every child has the 

right to an education 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 

 
Home & School Agreement 

 

Thank you everyone who has returned 

the agreement this week. If you are 

still to sign and return please send in 

by Monday.  

Missing forms will be chased and 

duplicate copies sent home. We 

MUST have a copy for each child on 

our records.  

Thank you for you co-operation.  

 
               Ice Cream Sales  

 

Every Friday after half 

term, the HSA ice cream 

stall will return (weather 

permitting) at 3pm !  

 

Polite Reminder 

 

Please can you ask your children to 

dismount their bike or scooter before 

entering the school premises. This is 

for the safety of our school 

community.  

Water Bottles, Caps & Sun cream 

 
With hot weather forecast could you 

please ensure that your child brings a 

FULL bottle of water to school with 

them daily. We are unable to provide 

cups.  

On sunny days please send them with  

a cap / sun hat for use at breaktimes 

& lunch.  

Sun tan cream should be 

applied at home before they 

come to school. Thank you.  

 

Bags 2 School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have organised a fundraising 

clothing collection for the end of this 

month.  

Each child will receive a bag that you 

can use to send in unwanted: 

* Good quality Adult’s and Children’s 

clothing 

* Paired shoes 

* Hats, belts & handbags 

* Soft toys 

* Bedding, Curtains & towels. 

  

Please note : NO school uniform with 

logo, No work uniform, No duvets, 

pillows or cushions.  

 

It does not need to be a full bag of 

items. Extra bags are welcome. 

Please ask friends and family.  

 

The more we weigh in, the more funds 

we raise.  

 

We will advise of an exact drop off 

date soon. Please do not send bags in 

before the given date as we are 

unable to store them.  

Menu 
WC 12.6.23 (Week 2) 

 

Monday 

Salmon Bites 

Vegan Sausage Roll 

Herby diced potatoes, Spaghetti 

hoops & mixed veg 

Iced sprinkle sponge 
 

Tuesday   

Spaghetti Bolognaise 

Macaroni Cheese  

Battered fish 

Saute potatoes, sweetcorn & peas 

Fruit muffin & custard 
  

Wednesday 

Traditional roast chicken 

Halal chicken 

Quorn chicken fillet 

Fish goujons 

Roast & boiled potatoes, broccoli & 

mixed veg 

Shortcake biscuit & custard 
 

Thursday 

BBQ Chicken wrap 

Halal BBQ chicken wrap 

Cheese & onion lattice 

Fish bites 

Potato wedges, baked beans, 

sweetcorn & coleslaw. 

Chocolate crunch & chocolate sauce 
 

Friday 

Cheese and tomato pizza 

Fish finger 

Chipped potatoes, baked beans & 

peas 

Mousse & fruit  
 

 

Available Every Day 

Grab bags which contain a sandwich 

either cheese, tuna or ham filling.  

Salad bag. One from a cake, biscuit or 

yoghurt. Fresh fruit. Water 

Jacket Potato with a choice of cheese, 

beans or cheese and beans. 

Fruit jelly, yoghurt 

 

 

All dinners must be booked 

through School Money the day 

before they are needed. Please 

contact the school office if you 

are having any issues. 

OSCA—Reminder  

Please note due to us arranging the 

staffing in advance, any last minute 

cancellations for OSCA are still 

c h a r g e a b l e  a n d  c a n n o t  b e 

transferred.  



TT Rockstars 

 

This weeks Rockstars are; 

 

1st   Hoor–Ain L 

2nd  Scarlett P 

3rd   Harry J 
 

Well done to you all. 

RBD News 

Welcome to our final half term of the 

academic year. How quickly time 

passes! We hope that everyone had a 

good half term break. We are all 

looking forward to our day at the 

Sycamore Centre on Monday!  

 

Also Mrs Fox tells us that she is 

arranging a trip to Chester Zoo with 

Dudley Deaf Children’s Society.  

D D C S  C o n t a c t  H e l p l i n e 

N u m b e r : 0 7 9 5 1  6 4 4  5 9 8   

Email:  
dudleydeafchildrenssociety@yahoo.co

m   

Web: https://dudleydcs.org  

 

Dudley Deaf Children’s Society is a 

local group run by parents and carers 

of deaf children working together with 

educat ion and loca l  heal th 

professionals. They support all 

families whose children have a 

hearing loss and cater for all 

communication needs whatever their 

preferred method may be.  

 

If you would like to join the trip, email 

dudleydeafchildrenssociety@yahoo.co

m with the following details….. 1. 

Name and age of free deaf child. 2. 

Name of free parent/carer and 

contact number. 3. Name of any 

additional parent attending. 4. Name 

and ages of any siblings attending. 

Once this information is received, you 

will receive an acknowledgment with 

details of how to make any payments 

due. Once monies are received, your 

ticket allocation will be confirmed by 

email.  

KS2 News 

 

This week the children in year 6 have 

started to think about their end of 

year production - Hoodwinked. They 

have done well to learn two songs and 

some of them have been practising 

their lines. Please can you support 

your child at home to learn their 

lines.  

Our year 5 children have been 

continuing their fantastic artwork and 

have been exploding paint in shoe 

boxes.  

In years 3 and 4, the children have 

been thinking about newspaper 

reports and have written a different 

take on the story of the three little 

pigs.   

EYFS News 

The children have all returned to 

school very well and have been 

working hard. 

It's been a sunny week, so we've 

enjoyed lots of outdoor learning. 

Please ensure your child comes to 

school wearing suncream and has a 

hat if needed.  

An email has come home about sports 

day this week. This year we are doing 

sports day with nursery and running it 

as a carousel of activities. We really 

hope you can attend Tuesday 20th 

June, please tell your child's teacher if 

you can't make it. 

Maths Challenge 

KS1 News 

 

This week in Key Stage 1 we have 

been drawing superheroes as part of 

our Art topic on sculpture and mixed 

media. The children have also been 

learning how to use a compass in 

Geography and challenging each 

other to give directions!  

 

Next week we will be continuing with 

our textile puppets and also finding 

out about how important sleep is as 

part of RSE.  We will also be preparing 

for Sports day in our P.E lessons to 

make sure we are ready for our races.  

         Tree Tots Toddler Group Tuesday 9.30am-11.00am 
£3.50 for the first child, £1.00 for the second. 

Lots of toys, activities, singing and much more.  

Parent, grandparents, aunts, uncles, childminders etc are all 

welcome.  

NO NEED TO BOOK — JUST TURN UP! 

Sports Day  

This year sees the return of parents 

being invited to our Sports Day. It will 

be great to see you all there; 

 

Tuesday 20th June 

AM Nursery & RT Sports Day  - 

9.15am 

PM Nursery & RR - 2pm 

 

 Wed 21st June  

  Year 5/6 Sports Day - 9.15am  

 Year 3/4  Sports Day - 2pm  

 

Thurs 22nd June 

KS1 Sports Day - 9.15am  

 

Feel free to bring your own collapsible 

chair to sit on. 

The children are to come to school in 

their PE kit on the day. 

HSA Sponsored Event 

Friday 23rd June  

This year, to raise funds to improve 

the whole school’s library areas the 

HSA are organising a sponsored 

‘Rainbow Run’.  

Children are asked to wear sports 

clothes, the brighter the better!!  

Extra sponsor forms are available 

from the school office - thank you for 

your support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st - 3/4R 

2nd - 4D 

3rd - 3/4B 


